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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jason Sklar <jsklar@metroplains.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 10:49 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Mike Koch
Subject: RE: Police Department :: D036271-122021

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thank you for sending this report over to me.  Still wondering what boarding fee’s have to do with this event.   
  
Yes, we will appeal this.  Please proceed with setting this up. 
  
  

Jason Sklar 
LEED Green Associate 
Property Manager 
MetroPlains Management, LLC 
(Direct) 651.521.1211 
(Mobile) 612.366.1650 
1600 University Ave W., Suite 212, St. Paul, MN 55104 
jsklar@metroplains.com 
www.metroplains.com  
  

 
“Stay Hopeful. Be Resilient.” 
  

          
  

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 10:18 AM 
To: Jason Sklar <jsklar@metroplains.com> 
Subject: FW: Police Department :: D036271-122021 
  
Hello Mr. Sklar, 
Per our phone conversation yesterday, here attached is the police report I requested.  They only sent the 
public version of it due to ongoing investigation as stated below.   Please let me know if you still want to 
appeal the boarding fee so I can prepare a file to go to hearing.   
  
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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From: Saint Paul Data Practices Request Center <saintpaulmn@mycusthelp.net>  
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 7:04 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Police Department :: D036271-122021 
  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  
 
 
Attachments: 
21182462.pdf 
 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
  
Mai, 
  
Per your request, attached is the public page of the police report for case number 21182462.  The full report 
will be available after the investigation and any court proceedings are final.  If you have questions concerning 
the investigation, please contact Sergeant Nikula at 651-266-6179.  
 
Thank you, 
  
Lynn Mahnke  
Records Unit  
St Paul Police Department  
651-266-5700  
   
Feel free to complete a survey at http://stpaul.gov/PoliceCommunitySurvey 
 
This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message, or any 
attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please advise the sender by 
replying to this email and then deleting the message and any attachment(s). 
  

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center. 
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Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 


